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Foundation Home Learning 
24th – 28th June 2019 

 

This week the children have had a super week being sporty and active. In Literacy we have been continuing 

our Pirate theme with ‘Pirates Love Underpants’ and the children have designed their favourite pair of 

pants and written sentences and stories about them. The children have also made treasure maps and 

written instructions for their friends on how to find the buried treasure – I am still waiting for them to 

find me some chocolate coins! 

In Maths we have had a fantastic week learning about and applying our positional language. We have 

completed obstacle courses going in, on, under, through, down, up and next to just to name a few. The 

children have worked as a team to hide objects and describe to their friends where they are using 

positional language and have worked in their groups to complete some brilliant team challenges. 

Whilst focusing on team work and encouragement – we have been able to practice our Sports Day 

activities in preparation for Monday. The children are so excited to work together to earn points and 

show you their skills that they have been developing – it will be lovely to see you there if you can make it. 

Sports Day starts at 10am on Monday 1st July on the Devonport High School for Girls field. Your child can 

come to school in their PE kit, having worn it home on Thursday, and they can stay in this all day. Please 

make sure that your child is wearing sufficient sun cream for the day, has a named sun hat and plenty of 

water in their water bottle. To ensure that we can keep the children safe and with us at all times, please 

help to support us by not encouraging them to come over to you as we move around the activities.  

Home Learning: This week we have been talking about being active and sporty! We have talked about the 

importance of keeping our bodies healthy and growing by eating healthy food, moving and keeping active 

but also looking after them by wearing sun cream, drinking water and brushing our teeth. Can you and your 

child make a healthy picnic to eat outside in the wonderful weather? Can your child make a picture of 

their favourite picnic, labelled with their favourite foods? I wonder where your picnic will be - in the 

garden, park, beach? We cannot wait to hear all about it and see some fantastic pictures on Tapestry. Can 

you add in any sporty activities too? The final date to upload any observations onto Tapestry is Friday 12th 

July. After this date we will not be able to add any of your uploads to your child’s final learning journey as 

we need to prepare them all to email to you – we cannot wait for you to be able to have this to mark the 

end of their Foundation year. 

Dates for this term: 

Monday 1st July: Foundation and KS1 Sports Day 10-12 

Wednesday 10th July: Foundation Parent’s Evening (please sign up on eSchools) 

Thursday 11th July: Foundation Parent’s Evening (please sign up on eSchools) 

Wednesday 17th July: Foundation to Year 1 Transition Meeting - Parents and Carers in the hall 3.30 

Thursday 18th July: Trip to Dartmoor Zoo (letters have been sent out – please return slips asap)   

Wednesday 24th July: Last day of term 2.30pm  

 

 

UNFORTUNATELY NO COFFEE 

MORNING NEXT WEEK (2nd July) 

DUE TO THE CAFÉ BEING IN 

USE! 


